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 The Azusa Pacific University Opera Workshop course presents… 
 

“Scenes from the Opera” 

APU Opera students are  

preparing a free interactive,  

exciting presentation of the 

unique art form of opera  

specifically designed to  

expose middle school aged 

students to this creative  

expression in an accessible 

and educational manner. 

Wednesday,  

October 22, 2014 
10:00-11:30AM 

At Azusa Pacific University 

For more information, or to 

register a group, please 

contact Michelle LaPorte 

at mlaporte@apu.edu  

Space is limited! 
Sign-up your  middle school students today! Reservations available on a  first-come, first-served basis. 


